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Planning Department

Cli' 28

Old Town H a l l q  Jr). V1969
197 High Holborn J
London, WC1
Telephone: 01405 3411

B. Schlaffenberg,Dr.Arch.(Rome),Dip.TP,
Planning Officer MTPI

is

Ministry of Public
Buildings & Works,
Elizabeth House,
39, York Road,
L o n d o n ,  S.E.I.

Dear Sir,

Circular No. 100 - Development by Government Departments

Date 20th November, 1969

Your reference Lg.11361/104

Our reference 
N14/..779

Telephone inquiries to:

Ext. 43 or
105

Notice of proposal to install an external firs escape at Thresh Rouse,
Verulam Street, Camden.

I refer to  your letter dated 17th September, 1969 seeking this Council ' s  observations
under the procedure outlined in Circular No. 100 Issued by the Ministry of Town and Country
Planning in December 1950, in regard to  the above-mentioned development.

The matter has now been considered and I have to  Inform you that the Council
(a) ra i ses  no objection to  the proposal.

S

Yours faithfully,

Planning Officer

All correspondence to be addressed


